From: pia I

Sent: 08 June 2016 18:56

To: Haji-Ismail, Zenab

Cc Planning

Subject: 28 Charlotte st planning application 2016/1345
Hi,

I have recently been made aware of the proposed planning application for 28 Charlotte st. As a
parent with young children | completely oppose to the opening of Crabtree park ; already there are
people entering the playground , smoking and littering . The opening will only make matters worse
. The local authority has a duty to provide adequate and safe spaces for children to play ; having
people smoking, swearing and littering while they are playing is not adequate !! | do hope local
residents opinion is being taken into consideration.

Looking forward to hear from you ,

Pia Mutu

Sent from my iPhone



